
The paper that follows was sent to me, in a Xerox copy, by Wai-kam Ho on 
March 3rd, 1990, according to his handwritten inscription at the top of the first 
page (“For Jim, with respect.”) What else he wrote at the top of the age is not 
legible in the copy I now have. But his handwritten corrections and insertions in 
the essay, and the Chinese texts in the right margin for passages he quotes, are 
still clearly legible, and make this an especially valuable document. Wai-kam 
was, as I’ve written elsewhere, probably the best of the text-reading specialists 
on Chinese painting in our generation, vastly better than myself in that regard, 
and we always held each other in mutual respect. I am honored to offer his 
paper, sine tears after his death, for readers of my website. 
 










































































































































































